
From: Office of thePremier, Office PREM:EX <Premier@gov.bc.ca>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 2, 2020 4:02 PM 
To: Lori Foster <lfoster@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: RE: Islands Trust Chair writes re: Call for Redress of Historical Wrongs against Japanese 
Canadians 
 

Dear Ms. Foster: 

 

Thank you for your email. We appreciate your sharing the attached letter from Chair Peter 

Luckham and the Island Trust Council regarding redress of historical wrongs against Japanese 

Canadians. 

 

We have been in contact with the Ministry of Tourism, Arts and Culture and have requested that 

they follow up with Mr. Luckham directly regarding this matter. Please be assured that the 

appropriate ministry official will respond at their earliest opportunity. 

 

Thank you, again, for writing. We do appreciate hearing from you.    

 

Sincerely, 

Office of the Premier 

 
From: Lori Foster <lfoster@islandstrust.bc.ca>  
Sent: May 19, 2020 11:50 AM 
To: OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX <Premier@gov.bc.ca> 
Subject: Islands Trust Chair writes re: Call for Redress of Historical Wrongs against Japanese Canadians 
 
Dear Premier Horgan: 
 
On behalf of Islands Trust Chair, Peter Luckham, please find correspondence attached for your 
consideration.  
 
Thank you kindly, 
 
Lori Foster 
Executive Coordinator 
Islands Trust 
200-1627 Fort Street 
Victoria, BC  V8R 1H8 
In Victoria 250-405-5161 
Enquiry BC Toll-free call 1-800-663-7867 
Or from the lower mainland 1-604-660-2421 
 
Websites:  www.islandstrust.bc.ca | www.islandstrustconservancy.ca 
Preserving Island communities, culture and environment since 1974 

 Please consider the environment before printing this email 
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